
Trinity High School                          School Blog Week Ending 3rd May  2024 

Summer Family Fun Day  

 

Attached with the blog is a flyer for our Summer Family Day (Friday 7th June). It would be great to 
have a fantastic turnout for this fun event. In addition to fun activities for all some of our                   
inter-house competitions will hold their finals that day.  

 

As part of the day we are asking pupils to wear non-uniform to school. They should, if                           
possible, wear something in their house colour, make a contribution to support House                          
competitions and come along to support their house teams in the finals. If anyone can donate a 
prize for our raffle on this day please hand this into the school office.  

 

We will also welcome Primary 7 pupils that day to the school for their second induction day.  

 

 

 

Current House point totals… 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates (Holiday) 

 

 

Monday 6th May is a holiday—school will be 
closed.  

 

I hope everyone has a lovely long weekend! 

 

 

Reports 

 

S3 Reports will be issued on Friday 3rd May. 

 

S1 Reports will be issued on Friday 17th May 






